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Hello Commissioners and Mayor Wheeler,

I strongly support the idea of illegal street camping.  The city has declined to such a state I think about moving
daily.  We have been scared and harassed by campers in from of our elementary school, there’s trash everywhere,
we have been broken into twice, chased a naked man out of our yard, and a very high female out of our driveway. 
This isn’t a safe place to raise children anymore.

I get that not all campers love this idea, and their main reason seems to be related to safety from being around high,
armed mentally I’ll people.  Well we also don’t want to live next to this.  We work hard, we pay for this city, we
Boise by the rules.

Blind people can’t use the sidewalks, neither can wheelchair users. 

Lastly we need federal funding for this. Half the people here who are unhoused came from out of state. We are
inheriting the problems created by other states enforcing their laws, while we do not

Thank you
Ash
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